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Annual Business Fire Safety Inspection 

 Fact Sheet 

 
What is an Annual Business Fire Safety Inspection? 

Every business within the District will receive an annual Fire Safety Inspection from Frederick-Firestone 

Fire Protection District staff. The purpose of the inspection is to ensure that your business is kept in a safe 

condition for you, your employees, and your customers.  

 

Will I be notified? 

Every business within the District will be notified the month before their inspection by letter. You will 

also receive a phone call from firefighters to schedule your inspection at a date and time that is convenient 

for you and your business.  

 

What will the inspection consist of? 

There are many common safety issues that we find when reviewing businesses in the area, and most are 

simply oversights that you may not consider. The Fire Safety Inspection will be completed using the 

current edition of the International Fire Code adopted by the Town of Frederick and the Town of 

Firestone. When you receive your Fire Safety Inspection letter a month before your inspection it will also 

include a list of common violations that you can inspect and correct before we arrive. 

 

What will happen if I have a fire code violation? 

If a fire code violation(s) is identified during your Fire Safety Inspection, you will be given two-weeks 

to get the fire code violation(s) corrected. At the time of the first inspection, the second fire code  

re-inspection will be scheduled. 

 

At the second Fire Safety Inspection, it will be verified that the fire code violation(s) was corrected. If the 

fire code violation(s) has not be corrected, another re-inspection will be scheduled at a fire code 

inspection rate of $100.00. This inspection rate will continue with all additional inspections that have to 

be scheduled. 

 

In the event the fire code violation continues, a municipal summons may be issued to ensure the fire code 

violation(s) are corrected. 

 

Additional Questions? 

We want to help you and our community be a as fire aware and fire safe as possible and assist you in your 

continued success in our community. If you have additional questions, please contact our Administration 

Offices at 303-833-2742, Monday through Thursday between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  

 

Thank you, 

Steve Iacino 
Assistant Chief/Fire Marshall 

Frederick Firestone Fire Protection District 
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